Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of Workshop Meeting of August 18, 2021

A Workshop Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, August 18,
2021 at the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome, PA. William Pipolo, Jr. made a
motion to reconvene the meeting from Wednesday, August 11, 2021. The motion was seconded by
Patti O’Keefe and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Present: Patti O’Keefe, Benjie LaBar, May LaBar, William Pipolo, Jr. John Seese, Pam Gardsy,
Jeryl Rinehart and the public.

Joe Sedler from Sedler Design and Redevelopment was present to discuss and review the Feasibility
Study for the Barrett School.

Discussion was held on reviewing the recommendations from Solicitor Tim McManus concerning
indoor and outdoor shooting ranges for possible amendments to the Zoning Ordinance.

Discussion was held on receiving comments from Karl Weiler and Bill Hopkins from the
Architectural Review Committee for the Dollar General.

Discussion was held on P.A.R.C.

It was noted that the signs on the restrooms at the Community Park at Ice Lake have been changed.

Discussion was held on having activities and planning for the Grand Opening at the Community Park
at Ice Lake.

As there was no further business or public comnient, William Pipolo, Jr. made a motion to recess the
meeting at 9:54 a.m. until Wednesday, August 25, 2021. The motion was seconded by May LaBar and

caried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Respectfully submitted,
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